
Support the

Interested businesses and community 
members are invited to donate to  
Coomera State Special School’s  
Champion Trophy Incentive Program.   
On 7 February 2022, Coomera State Special School  
opened to over 130 students from Prep to Year 12.  
Our school believes ‘every child can learn and 
succeed’ when provided with a quality education 
catering to their individual needs.
Our amazing new facility opened to students  
with an intellectual disability, as well as catering  
for students with multiple impairments. We are  
driven by our school philosophy that embraces  
the challenges of student learning in a positive, 
fun and nurturing environment where all students 
can communicate their needs, wants and individual 
personality! 
Central to our philosophy is that every student is a 
Coomera Champion, to be championed by their  
peers, their school and their community. As part  
of our Positive Behaviour Learning Framework our 
students work towards qualifying for a prize  

from our Champion Trophy Cabinet, a reward  
for their positive behaviour and contribution  
to our school community. 
How can you get involved? We are seeking 
prizes to fill our trophy cabinet, the types of 
prizes may include a voucher for a hot chocolate 
or a burger, a pair of movie tickets, a free 
game of ten pin bowling, a cap - we’re open to 
all kinds of prizes that will assist in affirming 
our students as the champions that they 
are! Ideally we are seeking prizes that can be 
donated in quantities of a minimum of 5, so that 
multiple students can work towards qualifying  
for the prize. 
In return, our school will acknowledge your 
donation on our school facebook page (currently 
with over 1,300 followers) and most importantly 
your contribution will make a Coomera 
Champion’s day!
If you, your organisation or business would like 
to get involved, we would love to hear from you! 
Please call our office on 07 5555 2333 or email 
admin@coomeraspecs.eq.edu.au
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